
Agenda Item Details Notes

Task allocated 

(name) Action taken

Welcome/Apologies

Attendees: Louise Dunn, Susan Gillan, David Miller, Marilyn Buchannan, 

Barry Cook, Elaine Ewart, Annette Currie, Angela Macdonald, Jim Patterson, 

Sheryll Pickering, Louise Speirs, Louise Moore, Sarah Shiren

Apologies: Gillian Hall, Ger McGauley, Sarah Dalton

Minutes 2021 AGM AGM minutes approved 2021

Matters from 2021 AGM

Nothing to carry forward.

Chair report Chair report attached.

David confirmed that both Christmas Fayre and Summer Fayre for 2021/22 

were both very successful

Alison (secretary) Lorraine (vic chair) have both moved on as children are 

now in secondary school

David advised that he is no longer running as Chair due to other 

commitments.

Head Teacher report Head Teacher report attached.

Louise confirmed the number of pupils current in the school is 413The kitchen (dinner hall) is now doing the Catering for the children from 

Aug 2022

The schools visions and values continue to be the main priority

The school is now working towards the 6th Green flag.The P1 &2 playground is looking amazing with more things for the kids to 

explore.



The outdoor Garden is so beneficial to the kids and under went lots of work 

last year and this will continue for the coming year also.

The Health and wellbeing of the children continues to be a main focus

The parent council have agreed to fund the Accelerated reader programme

The school are working towards the Digital School Award.

There will be more parent interactions days organised.

The GP room has now been re-named as the DenWe are going to be working towards the Gold Sports Award, Mrs Dunn will 

liaise with Barry Cook for help re this.The communication through seesaw with all parents/carer seems to be 

working well keeping everyone informed.

Treasury report Report attached.

Currently in the Bank is £4,812

Look to promote the Amazon smile as this help the funds.

Office Bearers 2021/22  

Chair: David, Vic Chair: Lorraine , Secretary: Allison,Treasury: Sarah

2022/22   proposed 2nd 

Chair: Sarah Dalton Marilyn Buchanan Sarah Siren

Vic Chair: Marilyn Buchanan David Millar Annette Currie

Secretary Elaine Ewart Marilyn Buchanan David Millar

Treasurer: Barry Cook David Millar Louise Speirs

Next PC meeting 16/11/2022 6pm at school

AOB Halloween  Disco: 3/11/2022



Christmas Fayre: 1/12/2022  (tables £20)Due to school being closed on 30/11/2022 set up needs  to take place on 

the Tue 29th November

Set up can take place from Noon to 7pm on Tue 29th Nov

Home Baking will be requested for on the day of the Fayre

Set up on the day 1st Dec.  Check for helpers for set up and the event

Meet with Louise Dunn re spaces required for the Fayre Elaine Ewart

Let may be needed for the canteen Elaine Ewart

Annette has kindly agreed to do the Food in the Hood food van Annette Currie

Christmas Cards: we have now managed to get the company from last year 

this will be looked into,  to purchase this will be done online like the school Sarah Dalton

Road Safety: Sheryll Pickering will meet with Fiona Muir Road Safety Officer 

re Lang Avenue, the planters and cars parking and turning outside the 

































































Actioned (date)








































































